# HALLELUJAH?



### THE NATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER

Our nation is in need of prayer. There are many needs, and prayer makes a difference. You are invited to join our associational staff, pastors and others for a special time of prayer. Thanks to Magnolia Springs for hosting us.

## Rick Ellison

The Worship at the Beach rally went well on April 6 with over 100 in attendance from several of our churches. We would like to thank the Oasis worship band and Thomas Ray, FBC Robertsdale for leading in worship and devotion. Come be a part of the next Worship at the Beach, May 25 @ 6:30 at Gulf State Park Pavilion. Call us to be added to the youth leaders emails and to get more information on upcoming events and monthly meetings.



# NOON, THURSDAY MAY 5<sup>th</sup>, 2022

#### MAGNOLIA SPRINGS BAPTIST CHURCH

15090 US HIGHWAY 98

EVERYONE IS INVITED TO JOIN TOGETHER IN PRAYER FOR EACH OTHER, OUR COMMUNITY, AND OUR COUNTRY.
FREE LUNCH PROVIDED

The National Day of Prayer observance was created in 1952 by a joint resolution of Congress and signed into law by President Truman. Each year since then, our president has called upon the citizens of our nation to pray, and in 1988 President Reagan established this day of prayer to be the First Thursday of May. The significance for us as a nation is that it enables us to recall and to teach the way in which our founders sought the wisdom of God when faced with critical challenges and decisions. It stands as a call for us to humbly come before God, seeking His guidance for our leaders and His grace upon us as a people.

